Dear:

I urge you to co-sponsor H.R. 793/S.1190, the Ensuring Seniors Access to Local Pharmacies Act. This bipartisan legislation would open preferred networks in Medicare Part D to any pharmacy located in health professional shortage areas or medically underserved communities that is willing to accept the contractual terms and conditions of the plan. This will help beneficiaries in these communities to have convenient access to pharmacies to fulfill their needs.   
As an independent community pharmacist, I play a key role in our healthcare system and in our community. In our community we are small business owners responsible to our employees and our patients. As a healthcare provider, we are sought out by patients because they appreciate our focus on patient services and view us a resource when they have questions about their prescriptions, and we help them to adhere to their prescription regimen, saving the healthcare system countless dollars over the long run. However, our ability to provide these services is hampered by the fact that Medicare Part D plans are able to cherry pick pharmacies that can offer the lowest advertised patient cost sharing in the plan, while forcing all other network pharmacies to charge patients higher co-pays even in communities where pharmacy access is at a premium.
H.R. 793/S. 1190 is common sense legislation that enhances patient access to healthcare providers. As such, I ask that you support this important bill.
Thank you for your consideration of this request and for your service to our community.

Sincerely,

